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Dundonnell Wind Farm– Construction update  
 
 
The Tilt Renewables team has commenced construction of the $560 million Dundonnell 
Wind Farm located approximately 23km north-east of Mortlake, in the Western District of 
Victoria. Work by AusNet Services on the transmission line, has also commenced. 
 
Initially, Tilt Renewables will work on construction of the Woorndoo-Streatham Rd upgrade 
over the coming weeks.  
 
Tilt Renewables’ subcontractors, Vestas and Zenviron, have taken up a temporary office in 
Mortlake, where they will remain until the site facilities are established. 
 
Large machinery, including earthmoving equipment, and a small shed, (associated with the 
road upgrade) will be delivered to southern section of Woorndoo-Streatham Road. Site 
establishment activities including the quarry and some access tracks will commence soon 
after.  
 
In the next few weeks the construction of the transmission line will really begin to get 
underway. You will see an increase in families and workers moving into the area. You will 
also see more cars branded Downer and AusNet Services doing visits along the transmission 
corridor.  
 
The project teams are working closely with landowners and other stakeholders to ensure they 
share information about the up and coming construction works, as well as scheduling works 
to minimise impacts on cropping and grazing activities where possible.  
 

 


